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Borough President Eric L. Adams has created the “City Speaks” series where he brings together 

residents and city agencies to discuss their procedures and policies on the services that they 

provide Brooklynites. Brooklyn Borough Hall’s Constituent Assistance Center frequently 

receives complaints from constituents seeking assistance with flooding and sewer backups. We 

would like to invite you and the community to attend the next “City Speaks” forum featuring the 

Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) scheduled for March 11, 2015 at 6:00 P.M. In 

order to prepare for the upcoming City Speaks, we ask that you complete the questionnaire 

below and e-mail programs@brooklynbp.nyc.gov or fax responses to 718-802-3881. 

                                               PARTICIPANT SURVEY 

Name: Email: 

Phone Number: Address: 

Address of flooding or sewer back up: Cross Streets: 

1. Do you experience sewer backup and/or flooding 

into your property and/or on your block?  

 YES_____ NO _____ 

 

If yes, how often does it occur? 

_________________________ 

 

2. Do you know what the major causes are for the 

clogged sewers/catch basins in your area? 

3. Did your property or block experience sewer 

flooding after Hurricane Irene, Superstorm Sandy, 

or during heavy rain storms? 

 

YES_____  NO ______ 

4. Once you file your sewer backup and/or flooding 

complaint, how long does it take the Department of 

Environmental Protection to address it? 

5. How much has it cost you to repair damage 

caused by flooding or sewer overflows? 

6. What types of rainfalls cause sewer/flooding? Light 

rain, moderate rain, heavy rains or all of the above? 

7. Will you attend the City Speaks forum on    

March 11, 2014? 

Additional questions/comments 
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